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October 3, 1985

Ms Lisa Margolin
6 0 0 3 r ( j S t r e e t

Washgington, D.C. 20002

Dear Ms. Margolin;

Thank; you so much for the Press J Packet on the Nek Chand Garden at the
Capital Children's Museum.

We appauld you and Ann VV. Levvin who had this most wonderful idea of
having Mr. Chand build a garden in the United States.

SPACES, as you can see from the enclosed newsletter, is most
Interested in this type of phenomenon and we hope to do a story on your
gaĵ rden in the next newsletter. Any more information (photos-site plans-
clippings), you can supply us would be most helpful for the story and for
SPACES arch ive :^ .

Please, give the book and a new.sletter to Mr. Chand in our
appreciation and If possible ask Ms. Lewin if she would like to move to
Califorrf1a...we need her imagination and energy!

1 hope to visit the Museum, when I come to Washington, D.C.

My best,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r


